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KETTERING BOROUGH TENANTS FORUM

8th December 2011
Estate Inspections Update

Neighbourhood Managers carry out Estate inspections every month and from October every third inspection will be accompanied by local tenants. 
The purpose of the inspections is to identify all issues requiring attention, including:

· Fly tipping
· Graffiti/vandalism

· Repairs to communal facilities eg. Walls, lighting and fencing

· Grounds maintenance

· Unauthorised parking

· Breaches of tenancy conditions eg. gardens, unauthorised alterations, visible/ audible nuisance or nuisance caused by animals

· Abandoned properties

· Refuse disposal/recycling

· Health and safety concerns

Inspections to blocks of flats have particular regard to communal areas including stairwells, communal gardens, drying and bin areas. On completion of the inspection a dated “record of site inspection” note is attached to the notice board to inform tenants  what has been found and the action to be taken.
The quarterly accompanied estate inspections ensure issues of particular concern to tenants are identified. Once completed, the Neighbourhood Manager updates the relevant estate action plan and prioritises work that can be funded from their estate budget.

All accompanying tenants are then written to thanking them for their help and listing the agreed actions
The September Forum discussed the following points:
· Timetable of inspections

· Have you already assisted with an inspection

· Who is willing to volunteer

· What are we looking for

· What training is required

· Budget available

· Ideas

· Code of conduct

On the basis of this discussion the “Tenants Guide to Estate Inspections” has been produced. Although the accompanied inspections have been well supported there are still areas where tenants help is need. These areas have been highlighted in the programme for the next two quarters to be distributed at the meeting.

A pilot “Deep Clean” and a litter pick by staff and tenants was completed in November on the Highfield Road estate and then repeated in Judith Road. This proved very successful with positive remarks from residents and will be part of the presentation given by the Neighbourhood Manager Paul France.
Neighbourhood Managers have prepared their budget projects for the year (to be distributed at the meeting and are currently working with tenants on budget and capital projects for 2012/13

Nigel Richards 8th December 2011
The purpose of this report is to provide the Tenants Forum with an update on Estate Inspections and issues identified for estate budgets. There will be a presentation outlining the success of the inspections in general and highlighting the Highfield Road area. 
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